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RESOLUTION NAMING THE  

OVERLOOK AT HANES PARK IN HONOR OF WILLIAM “BILL” BLOXHAM 

 

 WHEREAS, William “Bill” Bloxham was a street person who was very shy, but well 

known in the community; and 

 WHEREAS, Bill was known as a gentle and intelligent soul and spent most of his time 

near Hanes Park; and  

WHEREAS, a few years ago Bill was viciously beaten, and subsequently died a few 

months later; and 

 WHEREAS, Council Member Jeff MacIntosh, Northwest Ward has recommended 

naming the newly constructed pedestrian overlook at Hanes Park after Mr. William “Bill” 

Bloxham; and   

WHEREAS, the Recreation and Parks Commission, at their October 1, 2019 meeting, 

unanimously approved that newly constructed overlook at Hanes Park be named after William 

“Bill” Bloxham; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and the City Council of the 

City of Winston-Salem that the newly constructed overlook at Hanes Park be name the William 

“Bill” Bloxham Overlook. 
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